








	
9. Citizen’s	Time – Time has been set aside for citizens to provide comments to the Board on general 

items of interest or concern.	
	

10. Old	Business	Items:	
 
a. Committee	Reports/Recommendations:		

	
i. Budget	Committee – minutes of the meeting are enclosed for your information (Att.	5). 

In addition, items related to committee recommendations are also enclosed for your 
review. 

	
ii. Personnel	Committee – minutes of the meeting are enclosed for your information (Att.	6). 

In addition, items related to committee recommendations are also enclosed for your 
review. 

	
iii. Public	Safety	Committee – minutes of the meeting are enclosed for your information (Att.	

7). In addition, items related to committee recommendations are also enclosed for your 
review. 

 
iv. Solid	Waste	Committee – minutes of the meeting are enclosed for your information (Att.	

8). In addition, items related to committee recommendations are also enclosed for your 
review. 

 
v. Water/Sewer	Committee - minutes of the meeting are enclosed for your information (Att.	

9). In addition, items related to committee recommendations are also enclosed for your 
review. 

 
b. After‐School	 Program	 Partnership	 Report – We have been fortunate to have hired a 

teacher from Sugar Grove who will be the program coordinator and responsible for making 
things happen. She has been working with the school leadership to get the word out and get 
kids signed up as well as getting the counselors hired for each school. With the first day of 
school being the day of our meeting, I will have a more up to date summary at the meeting. 
Also, as you may have seen with the Budget Committee’s report, the funding for the program 
is included in the proposed budget amendment that will be considered at the Board’s August 
26th meeting/public hearing. For your information, enclosed (Att.	 10) is a copy of the 
program flier as well as the student application/registration form. 
 

c. Meal’s	Tax	Public	Input	Meeting – This will likely be a reiteration of the Budget Committee 
report but wanted to make sure we had time on the agenda for further discussion by the 
Board. On Friday, July 30th, Jeff Richardson and I spent the day touring the County and visiting 
the 20+ restaurants/businesses who will be subject to the collection of meal’s taxes. All in all, 
I believe we had a pretty positive experience and were able to answer some of the businesses 
questions albeit a few did indeed have concerns. We encouraged each and every one of them 
to attend the community meeting (handing each the invitation letter, see enclosed (Att.	11)). 
I will also be planning on putting together a letter/story for the newspaper which can also be 
put on the County Facebook and other social media outlining the issue at hand, options that 
could be before the Board and so on. 


































































































































